
Date: March 26 2020 

 

To 

Mrs Aasima Saleem, 

Principal Yara International School Riyadh. 

 

 

Sub:- Letter of Appreciation (Mrs. Shaheen). 

  

Dear Madam, 

I am Mother of Faizullah Mohammed Shareef from class I F, I am writing this letter as an 

appreciation to Mrs.Shaheen Teacher, who was very supportive and helpful. 
 

As a Parent I know perfect teacher are hard to find but for me Mrs Shaheen is the best teacher for my 

child…. 

 

She always help the child to complete his all work in class itself, she had put in so much time and 

energy into helping my child (Faizullah) grow.. 

  

The best thing I like about her is my child Understand 100% of work in class itself…. 

 

I am sure that InshAllah my child will grow up as good as good student under such teacher guidance 

like her (Mrs. Shaheen)… 

  

  

Thank you 

Mr & Mrs. Ataullah Mohammed Shareef 

 

 


